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From: Pinney, Janelle <JRP@yfc.ag>
Sent: Friday, July 27, 2018 10:32 AM
To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: SWRCB Comment Letter July 18
Attachments: SWRCB Comment Letter July 18.pdf

Attached is our comment letter addressed to the State Water Resources Control Board requesting that the SWRCB 
Members vote NO on the proposed Bay‐Delta Water Quality Control Plan 

 

Janelle  R.  Pinney  | Executive Assistant & Corporate Secretary 
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